
 
 

Friday January 24, 2025. 
 

Good afternoon Osler community, 
 

Grade 7 fundraiser 
Community News 

 

Hoot Corner Store  

Want to help the grade 7’s fundraise for camp or help us with our graduation ceremony? Well, this is 
your opportunity!

 
 Every year, Osler’s grade 7’s goes to camp, and we want your help to raise money. Camp is very 
expensive, and with your help, we don't have to pay full price!  
On February 12, March 12 April 9 May 7 from 3pm-3:30pm, the Hoot corner store will be 
open for business. We will be selling snacks     , sushi        , handmade crafts      and more. So, don't miss 
out on this opportunity. The price range will be about $1-10, so remember to bring your loonies, toonies, 
cash, and your parents.  

We hope to see you there, and thank you for supporting the grade 7’s. 
 

 
 
Community News 
 
It's that time of the year again! Magee Music Society presents Magee Market Fair, back again bigger, better and more 
amazing than last year! This year on February 7th 5:30pm- 8:30pm is our annual musical fundraiser, Magee Market Fair! 
Not only is it the biggest music event of our school, it's also the funnest! Tons of food, games, entertainment, vendors, 
and so much more to see at the Magee Market Fair. Feel free to come to Magee Secondary for our fair, bring your friends 
and family! Everyone is welcome, admission by donation. More details at  
https://www.mageemusicsociety.com  

https://www.mageemusicsociety.com/
https://www.mageemusicsociety.com/


 
 
 

 



  

 
 

Enjoy your weekend, 
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 


